
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Expression of Condolence for 
Dwight Oscar Joseph Daigneault by Toronto City Council 

 
Moved by: Councillor Kristyn Wong-Tam 
 
Seconded by: 

 
Councillor Mike Layton  

 
The Mayor and Members of Toronto City Council are deeply saddened to learn of the 
passing of Dwight Oscar Joseph Daigneault on May 25, 2021. As a brilliant and 
dynamic individual, Dwight had so many accomplishments in his rich and vibrant life. 
His talents and skills served him in in various professional and recreational capacities 
that he held and enjoyed throughout his life:  pilot, military service, boat builder, teacher, 
counsellor, cottage builder, sky diver at age 80, world traveler, stained glass artisan, 
OSSTF executive and after his first retirement, Mediator with the Ministry of Ministry of 
the Attorney General. Over the years, Dwight gave of himself to the downtown Toronto 
community as a much valued volunteer with the Distress Centre, the Daily Bread Food 
Bank, and as President of the Board of Directors of his condominium corporation. 
 
Dwight's love for his family was his deepest passion. He adored and loved his wife Lynn 
(nee Gould) of over 40 years and was her rock, her protector and soul mate throughout 
their life together. He was a loving and incredibly proud father of Dwight David 
Daigneault, William (Billy) Douglas and Jamie Joanne - both who were predeceased by 
Dwight. He was a devoted and loving grandfather affectionately known as "Grumpy" to 
Jessica and Aidan, who were the light of his life. 
 
Dwight was known to his family, friends and community as a kind, sincere and generous 
man- a good man. The tragedy of losing someone we love and care for is undoubtedly 
one of life's most difficult and devastating moments. Dwight will always be remembered 
and cherished by his loved ones and many have shared loving memories and 
condolences through Dignity Memorial.  Please continue to share as these memories 
will keep Dwight eternally in our hearts. 
 
The City Clerk is requested to convey, on behalf of the Members of Toronto City 
Council, our sincerest sympathy to Dwight's wife, son, grandchildren and other family 
members who have lost a remarkable loved one.  
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